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Welcome Fall!  

Back in September 
 

Welcome new members and new 

board members! 

 

President- Alyssa Jackson 
Vice President- Justine Odierna 
               Ruth Murray-Coppolone 
Publicist-Julianne Lovece 
Treasurer: Amanda Minutello 
Recording Secretary:  
Alyssa Racioppi 
Membership Secretary:  
Rachel Zarett  
Historian: Emily Faughnan 
Director of Communications: 
Brianna D’Amico 
 
Anchor Club Participated in: 
 9/11 Candlelight Vigil- 

Participants went to Gillette 
Park located in Sayville, to 
help handout candles at a 
yearly ceremony in memory of 
those in 9-11.  

 Operation Cat and Canine-
Anchors donated items to the 
Islip Animal Shelter which 
included-Toys for a dog or 
cat, blankets, collars, towels, 
leashes and brushes.  

 Breast Cancer Walk-Anchors 
participated in a walk at 
Dowling College and raised 
money that went towards 
Breast Cancer Research.  

October Events- 
Sayville Academic Center-
Anchor Club members 
dressed up in Halloween 
costumes and visited the 
Sayville Academic Center to 
help out at the Halloween 
Ball! 
Lincoln Avenue 
Duathalon-Volunteers went 
to Lincoln Avenue to cheer 
kids on during the 
Duathalon. Anchors helped 
with registration, water 
stations, and clean up. At 
the same time, pamphlets 
were handed out about 
helmet safety and anchor 
donated new helmets to 
students.  
Pink Bake Sale-Anchor held 
a bake sale 10th period to 
help raise money for Breast 
Cancer awareness. 
Volunteers baked cookies, 
brownies, etc and others 
helped sell the day of the 
sale! We raised $123!  
Halloween Parade-Anchors 
helped out the Chamber at 
the yearly Halloween parade 
in town!  

 
Bake Sale #2-Participants 
baked to help raise money to 
go towards the Chordoma 
Foundation!  

 
 

Save the Date! 

Upcoming November 

Events!  

 Pajama Program-We are 
collecting PJs to be 

distributed during the Every 
Child’s Dream Dinner on 

December 12th!  
 

 Honor Card Party-On Nov. 
13th and 21st, volunteers will 
visit the Sayville Academic 
Center to help host a party 

for the students.  
 

 Coat Drive-Please help by 
donating gently used, clean 

coats!  
 

 Thanksgiving Dinners-We 
are collecting all trimmings 

for Thanksgiving dinners for 
25 families from the Sayville 

Academic Center.  
 

 
 

 Dodge Ball Tournament-
This is the 4th annual dodge 
ball tournament. The event 
will take place on Tuesday, 

November 18th at 7pm in the 
gym. All proceeds will go to 
the Chordoma Foundation. 

The winning team receives a 
catered luncheon in school. 


